
    

GLENWOOD PARENTS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES  

 

VIRTUAL MEETING VIA ZOOM, WEDNESDAY 17th JANUARY 2024, 7PM 

ATTENDEES 

Marion Cunningham Depute Head of Centre 

Louise  Vezza Parent/Treasurer 

Maria-Luisa 

Hunter 

Andreuccetti Parent Committee member 

Jen McCormick Parent/Secretary  

 

1. Update from nursery  

 Cerebral Palsy awareness in March - more info to follow.  

 Downs syndrome day in March – more info to follow. 

 New children started in January and final intake will be in April.  

 Parents are invited to woodland adventures when they begin again shortly but numbers 

are limited. 

2. Summary of accounts  

 As per last month. £1588 in account with £200.54 ringfenced from Asda =   £1378.46 in 

total.   

 Outdoor dungarees needed urgently and are on sale right now - £23.40 x 20 = £468 – 

approved to be spent, Mrs Husbands to place order.  

 Ipad covers urgently required - 10 x £20 – £200 – approved to be spent, nursery to place 

order. 

 School ties and books are required for kids are leaving in June – amount tbc. 

3. Social Event – Friday 22nd March 2024 

 Deposit has been paid to Giffnock North.   

 Planning urgently required so face to face meeting with wider committee planned for 

early Feb. 

 Fundraising target to be agreed and this should be central to the communication to 

parents – likely to be landscaping/play elements in new garden area.  Mrs Brown to 

confirm. 

 Structure of evening to be agreed. 

 Ticket price to be agreed - £5 last time and available to buy on Parent Pay.  

 Music? -  Last time it was a playlist, do we want to include an element of live music this 

time (donated!) 
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 Quiz and fundraising games – it would be great to have a ‘quizmaster’ type person who 

could lead on this and encourage people to take part.  Do we know anyone? 

 Raffle – Prizes to be gathered, message to go onto main parent Whatsapp to request 

this.  Nursery has headed paper in order to print physical ‘ask’ letters if parents wish to 

take these into local businesses.   

 Communication of all of the above to go in next newsletter post the early Feb 

committee meeting. 

4. Sponsored event – wc Monday 22nd April 2024 

 This activity will be spread across this week to allow all children to take part.   

 Sensory walk through the woods, children and parents will have a clipboard and asked 

to tick off various natural elements, colours etc that they see. 

 Glenwood team to design the course closer to time.  

 Parent Pay and sponsor sheet.      

 Funds from this activity will go directly to outdoor equipment/clothing. 

5. Date of next meeting 

Friday 2nd February at 2pm, face to face in nursery.  TBC. 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 


